[image: image2.png]NSwW

‘GOVERNMENT







4 September 2024
NSW Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing - Communique

The Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing (MACA) held its fifth meeting for 2024 on 4 September at NSW Parliament House. 
The meeting noted:
· MACA’s Health Position Paper has been finalised and sent to the NSW Minister for Health
· MACA’s planned Ageing Symposium in March 2025
· The need for greater engagement with harder to reach Communities
· Research into the interface between NSW and Commonwealth Health and Aged Care respectively
· The limited availability of health specialists including geriatricians in regional NSW
· MACA’s ongoing interest in Housing and Digital Inclusion

The Hon Jodie Harrison MP, Minister for Seniors, also attended the 4 September MACA meeting to discuss a range of issues affecting seniors including:
· Positive feedback received on the MACA Health forum
· Open recruitment for up to four MACA Members closing 11 October 2024

· The Connecting Seniors 2025 grants program and new Multicultural and Aboriginal grant categories closing 21 October 2024

· Grandparents Day on 27 October 2024

· Public consultation later in 2024 on the second National Plan to Respond to the Abuse of Older Australians
· Seniors Festival 2025
MACA’s next meeting will be on 25 and 26 November 2024 in Sydney. This two day meeting will include a planning session to confirm MACA activities for 2025.
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